
Mike Abraham MidAutumn Championship To 

Be Run November 5 At Roxbury 

ROXBURY – The Mike Abraham 3.9-mile MidAutumn Championship will be run 

Saturday, November 5, at 8:30 a.m. as one of the featured events at the weekly  

Road Race Series. 

The race honors a former assistant director in the series, who had a long, 

successful coaching career in cross country and other sports at New Milford 

High School, where he still teaches Social Studies. 

Abraham, a Roxbury resident, coordinated the traffic control for several years 

for the Roxbury Marathon and Roxbury Half Marathon and also collected 

money near the end of the race season to purchase gifts for some of the leaders 

in the race series. 

There will be a $5 entry fee for the MidAutumn race, which can be paid that 

morning from 7 to 8:20 at the Everett Hurlburt Community Park at 18 Apple 

Lane, near where the race will start and finish. The proceeds will go to the 

Roxbury park improvement fund. 

The rolling course will include a jeep trail in the final mile. Last year, Nick 

Fraticelli and Alyssa Cole were the respective male and female champions. 

For further information, contact Scott Benjamin, the head director for the 

series, at ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com or (860) 354-3521. 
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